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SAMPLE
February 10, 2003

Mr. Boris Batenoff
Station Manager
Very Far East Airlines
2600 Postmark Dr.
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Re: Airport Building Permit 02-XXX
      PERMISSION TO PROCEED

Dear Sir:

You are authorized to proceed with the subject project, effective 12:01 a.m., February 30,
2003.

The permit allows 60 calendar days to complete the project.

The inspector for Airport Building Permit compliance will be John Doe who will be working
under my general direction.  I have been delegated the authority to act on behalf of the
Airport Director on all matters concerning the execution of approved Airport Building Permits.
If you have any questions concerning this Permission to Proceed please contract John Doe
at 266

Sincerely,

Eric Miyashiro, P.E.
Chief Engineer

cc: John Barsalou, Leasing
      Christine Klein, Facilities
      John Doe, Engineering
      Scott Lytle, Environmental


